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FROM YOUR AUXILIARY                                                                       DANA PFLUMM, President  
 

Fall has arrived and October is a busy month. Tuesday, Oct 17 we have resumed playing BINGO with 

the veterans at the VA Domiciliary.  Always fun for the veterans and us, too.   
 

The Eisenhower Vigil is on the night of Friday, October 13th.  Our District will participate from 11 pm 

to 1 am.  Always a solemn event.   
 

The District 2 meeting is Saturday, Oct 21 at Ottawa.   
 

Our next meeting is on Thursday, October 12 at 5 pm.  Stay for the Commander’s Dinner at 6. 

And don’t forget, the Post’s yummy Steak Night [20th] and Breakfast [21st] events. 

 

WE NEED YOU! We are looking for new members who have a desire to enhance the lives of our 

Veterans and their families. You will be working with a great group of volunteers who would love to 

have you join us. Call me, Dana, 913-391-0353 or Chris, 913-940-1003.  
 

            
May God Bless all of you, Pres. Dana 

COMMANDER’s COLUMN     Principles  Above  Personalities          MARTIN FRIES, Commander  
 
Comrades of Post 846, our next big event will be GEN Eisenhower Vigil on evening of Friday 13   
October from 11pm to 1am is our District time.  If you can come out to help our District, please let me 
know at the meeting.   
 
Our 70th Anniversary celebration will be Saturday, NOV 11.  We will be able to do Veterans Day and 
70th Anniversary together for a combined event. So please plan to attend that day.  
 
The next Steak Night Friday Night 20 OCT from 6PM to 8PM our Chef Comrade Larry Fries will be 
ready to take how you want your steaks cooked.  Our next meeting is on 12 October, dinner at 
6PM followed by meeting at 7pm.    
 
Don’t forget about Friday Nights the post is open from 4 to 8 & dinner is provided for people who show 
up.  If you can help support working on Friday Nights, it is needed since this is your post and we need 
your support to keep it open for members to relax and hang out with each other.  Remember to     
document the work of the Post , so we can  promote our activities that support Veterans through pic-
tures and articles in the newsletter.  Send to  Jonathan Hyde @ jquincyh@aol.com. 
 
Martin Fries, Commander 



CHAPLAIN’S CORNER… LANE SMITH  
 

We don’t know of illnesses or hospitalizations, however, please let us know if you know of someone in need 
of support so we can get them the help they need. 

VFW POST 846  
MEETING  

2nd Thursday   
October 12th  @ 7 pm 

 
An informal dinner at 6pm 
on meeting night. Feel free 

to bring a dessert!   
Meetings are fun and         

informative.  
 

You’re involvement is the 
key to success! 

 
 

Post 846 will be open  
EVERY FRIDAY 4 p to 8 p  

  
Join your fellow VFW  

members in the  
846 Memorial Lounge  

for Cards, Games, Snacks,  
& Camaraderie!                       

                
 Hosts needed for 2 hr 

shifts.  
 Choose 4 to 6 or 6 to 8.           

     
YOU can be part of the           
team of volunteers that 
makes our Post viable. 

 
 

V.A. HOSPITAL REPORT… ...Christine Anderson, Chairman  
 
We are playing BINGO at the domiciliary. We go the third Tuesday of the month. This month it is                  
17 October   If you are interested in going with us or helping with the treats we serve, call me.   

We are also collecting coats and sweatshirts for Fort Leavenworth and Annie’s Closet, this includes           
children’s coats.  Please call me if you are unable to drop them at the post. Someone left some great shirts 
for us at the post. Thanks so much for thinking of Annie’s Closet.  

Chris Anderson. 913.940.1003  

 
Join your fellow Post and Auxiliary members for a night  of                    

Great Eats and Great  Camaraderie! 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 

PTSD & VA Benefits Class 

Brothers and Sisters, 

Each Wednesday I hold class at the Post with the 
class starting at 1830 hours.  I arrive at 1800 hours 
and if no one shows up I leave at 1900 hours.  If you 
still want to attend but will be arriving late, please 
call me at 913‐271‐1832.   
 
The class does cover all Agent Orange as well as 
Pact Act.  A packet of very good information on the 
amount of compensation, burial benefits,             
Dependency and Indemnity Compensation 
(DIC) for spouses, benefits at various compensation 
percentages is available.  Remember, it is not what 
happened to you but how the trauma/stressor   
affects you today. 
 
Mike Martin 

.   

Welcome!   

The new addition to Steak night! 



OCT. 27— U.S. NAVY DAY 
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The US Navy was established in  April,1775 by the Continental Congress at 

the request of General George Washington.   

On April 30, 1798, President John Adams signed a congressional act         

establishing the Department of the Navy solely responsible for naval affairs.   

The official Navy Day:  The Navy League of the United States organized the 

first Navy Day in 1922, choosing October 27th to honor the birth of        

President Theodore Roosevelt. Roosevelt had been an Assistant Secretary 

of the Navy and supported a strong Navy as well as the idea of Navy Day.   
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Here is your opportunity to participate in POST 846 as a member of the Auxiliary.   

If you have questions about the Application or your Eligibility contact the Post. 


